RFA presents Ian Roberts Trophy to Giggleswick

In April, RFA Deputy President Bob Dolby and Archivist David Barnes went to Giggleswick to present the school with a trophy inscribed in memory of lan Roberts, who died last year.

His was a great loss, as he was an indefatigable supporter of the Old Giggleswickian Society and was writing the schools history.

For the RFA it was an equally severe blow, as not only did lan edit the Annual Review and run the Yorkshire Open Doubles, but he did so much to see that the RFA gained Charitable Status.

Bob Dolby handed over the cup (sourced by David Barnes) to Headmaster Geoffrey Boult, who spoke of plans to award it for a House competition among younger pupils at the school.



Dolby presents cup to Boult (r)

NEWSLETTER

Mid-2012